
Dear Fellow members and friends of MCD, 
 
It is with great sadness that the committee have decided that this year’s Winter (Cinderella) ball on 
27th June won’t go ahead. 
 
As Cinderella is brilliant for costumes and dances, instead of cancelling completely, it will be the 
theme of our next Winter ball in 2021. 
 
As a consequence to the cancelling of this year’s Winter ball, the ball practice on 20th June is also 
cancelled. 
 
We will be back dancing again as soon as we are given approval, and please keep  28th November 
2020 in your diaries for our Summer Ball. 
 
Please reach out to each other during this time of social distancing. 
 
The committee may be able to facilitate contact between you if you don’t already have each others 
contact details. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Kate Verdon 
President 
Melbourne Colonial Dancers Inc 
 


